
 
 

Osaka City University 
Boat Festival 

 
The 126th OCU Boat Race took place on the Osaka Okawa River on 20 and 21 
May 2017. 
 
Two teams from OCU International Student Association and one team from 
OCU Chinese Student Association entered for the race. 
 
Unexpectedly?? One team named “Pirates of Osaka” which is organized by 
the international student association won the preliminary race and 
advanced to the semi- final race. 
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